
Headteacher: Mr Alun Randell

“To enable, encourage and equip all children to achieve their best
through an inspiring and nurturing environment.”

Dear Parents,

Christmas Celebrations 2022
Please find below some details about how we will be celebrating Christmas this year.

Christmas Nativity
This year, we will be performing a Christmas nativity play, ‘Whoops - a - Daisy - Angel.’
The children are very excited. We will be performing for our families on Tuesday 13th December at 2.15pm.
Everyone is welcome. Please see the earlier message from teachers regarding parts and costumes. All costumes
need to be in school in a bag labelled with your child's name by Monday December 5th.

Elf Run
We will be raising money for Dorothy House again this year with children and staff taking part in a sponsored Elf Run
around the playground on the afternoon of Tuesday 6th December. Preschool children are also invited to take part.
Please ensure children wear warm PE clothes to school on this day. Elf hats will be provided. Sponsorship forms will
be distributed next week.

On Thursday 8th December, our local reverend, Caroline Walker will be visiting school for an extended version of her
‘Open The Book’ assembly, focusing on the nativity play.

Treat Day (Try Really Exciting Activities Today)
On Monday 12th December we have a selection of Christmas themed activities for children to take part in.

Christmas Dinner and Christmas Jumper Day
Christmas dinner will be on Wednesday 14th December this year. Please ensure this is booked on Parent Pay by
Wednesday 30th November as we will be unable to amend the order after that date. Children are welcome to wear
their Christmas jumpers or Christmas accessories to school this day!

When booking, please choose the correct meal that reflects any allergies your child may have. The system will not
automatically remove the options unsuitable for your child as it normally would. If you have any problems accessing
Parent Pay, please contact the office and we will be happy to help.

Aladdin Pantomime Performance, Theatre Royal, Bath
On the afternoon of Thursday 15th December, children in Reception Class to Y6 are invited to see the pantomime
Aladdin at the Theatre Royal. Thanks to the Wells Literature Festival who have agreed to subsidise the tickets and pay
for the coach, we are able to offer tickets at £9 per child. Please look out for permission slips which will be sent home
later this week.

Friday 16th December - Last Day of Term
Tuesday 3rd January - Inset Day
Wednesday 4th January - Back to school

Kind regards,
The School Office
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